FAREWELL
TO
FR. FRANCISCO

Join us for a “Farewell” potluck as we say goodbye to Fr.
Francisco

On Saturday, June 28th
6:15pm in the OLM Parish Hall

Please bring a dish to share. Sign ups are on the board in
the back of church. Sign up early as seating will be
limited.

Thank you Fr. Francisco for a wonderful spiritual filled
year that you have blessed us with. We wish you all the
best on your next assignment.




